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Hello, I believe HB3075 is More of A lock down for law bidding citizens. HB3075 and 

BM114 is not going to stop criminals from getting and using firearms to commit 

crimes.  Yes, it's sad that there has been innocent people who have died by gun 

violence. but more legislation and laws to ban gun purchases and gun parts are not 

the answer. what we need is stiffer laws for criminals who use guns to commit 

crimes.  

 

Thank you for your time. Tim Christensen 5130 Delaney rd s.e. Turner Oregon 971-

719-5677 


